
 

 

28th August 2024 

Dear parent/carer,  

The pupils will be taking part in a sponsored Dance-A-Thon event on Friday 6th 

September. The money raised will go towards school funds and will be used to subsidise 

trips such as the whole school pantomime trip in December. Sponsor forms will come 

home in your child’s bag today. As we are a cashless school, sponsor money must be 

paid via Parent Pay and we ask that it is paid by Friday 13th September.  

Each class will dance for a period of time throughout the day. The dancing will take 

place on the MUGA and will be led by staff members and George and Sharon, two local 

residents who run Zumba classes. We would like to invite families to join in the fun, this 

could be grandparents, aunts, uncles and younger siblings etc. Families may prefer to 

join their child’s class for the dancing; the timetable for the day is below.  

 

11.05am-

11.30am  

11.35am – 

12.00pm   

12.50pm-

1.15pm  

1.20pm-

1.45pm  

1.50pm-

2.15pm  

2.25pm-

2.45pm  

P1 

P7  

P2  P6 P5 P4 P3 

 

Families should enter the playground via the back gate (nearest the MUGA) and meet 

classes at the MUGA. Please note there is no expectation that all children have a family 

member, however, the invite is there for those who are able to attend.  

Children can wear their own clothes on Friday and must come to school with a water 

bottle.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Gerry Carlton 

Head Teacher  


